
Losing Medicaid coverage?  
The Marketplace is here to help!

If you have been found ineligible for Medicaid, Virginia’s Insurance Marketplace is here 
for you. 

Maintaining health insurance is important to staying well. The Marketplace provides high-quality 
health plans at an affordable cost. In fact, many Virginians can get coverage for less than $10 a 
month. By enrolling in a plan today, you can ensure that you and your family have access to critical 
health services and avoid large out-of-pocket expenses in the event of an emergency.

Who can apply?

Virginians who have lost Medicaid coverage 
between March 31, 2023, and June 30, 2025,  
are eligible for a Special Enrollment Period to 
apply for a health plan for 2024. After you submit 
an application, you have 90 days to complete 
plan enrollment. In most cases, coverage can 
start as soon as the first day of the next month. 
If you don’t apply during the Special Enrollment 
Period, you can apply during the next Open 
Enrollment Period from November 1, 2024, 
through January 15, 2025.

9 out of 10 Virginians are eligible for 
financial assistance, and many can find 

plans for less than $10 per month. 

What do Marketplace health plans cover? 
The Marketplace offers plans that cover essential health benefits, including:

	• Doctor visits

	• Prescriptions

	• Hospitalizations

	• Preventative health and wellness services

	• Rehabilitation services

	• Emergency services 

	• Mental health and substance use services

	• Pregnancy and childbirth services

	• Pediatric services, including oral and vision care

	• Laboratory services

The Marketplace also offers plans that cover 
dental and vision care.

Get started today! Don’t wait to enroll. Submit your application today to avoid a lapse in coverage. 

Visit the Marketplace to learn more about the health insurance plans and financial savings available 
to you. Have questions? Speak to one of our representatives by phone at 888-687-1501.

Marketplace.Virginia.gov/losing-medicaid-coverage

https://www.marketplace.virginia.gov/losing-medicaid-coverage

